
 

 

 October 5, 2007 

 

MEMORANDUM TO:  Luis A. Reyes  
Executive Director for Operations  

FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 

SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMGBJ-07-0004 - 
MULTINATIONAL DESIGN EVALUATION PROGRAM (MDEP) 
STAGE 2 CONCLUSIONS AND RECOMMENDATIONS 

The Commission has disapproved the proposal of Commissioner Jaczko to have the staff 
submit a voting paper to the Commission that outlines the goals, expectations, and resource 
requirements of a Stage 2, Phase 2 effort prior to the October MDEP meeting.  Instead, the staff 
should proceed with the overall process and approach described in the Staff Requirements 
Memorandum (SRM) to SECY-06-0192 and provide a paper to the Commission in November 
that will have the benefit of the Technical Steering Committee’s discussions. 

Prior to authorizing any Stage 2 Phase 2 activities, the Commission will require greater 
development of the specific proposals, expected benefits, and anticipated resource 
commitments. 
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